From: Laura

Sent: 08 July 2018 15:33
To: Eland, Paul; Team E1
Subject: Bren Cottage - EN17/1284

T am writing to support Jita in her wish to continue living in Bren Cottage.

I have known Jita for about a year and a half, and have been aware of her hard work in the transformation of
her home. T did not know Robbie well, but as fellow long term residents of the vale of health, i knew him to
say hello to.

I had not gone inside to see Robbie’s home, but 1 could see the structure from the outside, and 1 know that
he lived there permanently, throughout the year. 1 believe that the structure of robbie’s home has remained
the same, and has been refurbished by Jita.

Jita has done an amazing job with the existing structure. It is quite beautiful, and all the rubbish that was
there and was visible from the outside she has removed. What is left is an unusual home which fits in well
with the woods and the landscape of the heath. Rita has predominantly worked with recycled materials to
create this unusual and cosy space.

T hope that this is useful and helps Jita remain in the space that she has made her home.

Best wishes,

Laura
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